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April 30, 2024, 

 
 

Clarification on some news reports on the "Seirogan Pill" products 
 

 
(If there is any inconsistency or ambiguity between the English version and the Japanese version of this News 

Release, the Japanese version shall prevail.) 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Some news reports indicated that certain "Seirogan Pill" was suspended from 

shipment on April 26, 2024, and such incident has nothing to do with the 

"Trumpet Brand of Seirogan Pill" manufactured and sold by our company. The 

product named "Seirogan Pills" and "Seirogan Toi A Tab Sugar Coated" 

manufactured and sold by our company are also produced and sold by other 

companies under the same or generic names. The "Trumpet Brand Seirogan Pill" 

manufactured by our company has a history of more than 120 years and is 

manufactured in strict compliance with and in accordance with the prescribed 

laws and regulations. 

 

At the same time, consumers are encouraged to identify and distinguish a series of 

the Seirogan Pills products manufactured by our company and bearing the 

"Trumpet Brand" trademark, and purchase them for consumption with 

confidence. Our company would like to sincerely thank the public for their 

continued trust and love. We will continue to work hard, thank you for your 

support! 
 

 

 

                                                              Sincerely, 

 Taiko Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 

 


